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Ms. Kirsten Walli      DELIVERED BY EMAIL 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
26th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
 
RE: Board File No. EB-2016-0186 Union Gas Limited Panhandle Reinforcement 

Project Application (the “Project”) 
 

On behalf of the Ontario Greenhouse Vegetable Growers (OGVG), I am writing simply 
to confirm that between the nature of the evidence that was filed by Union Gas Limited in 
its application and the breadth of interrogatories that were filed early by several parties, 
OGVG did not feel it necessary to file additional interrogatories. 

Yours very truly, 

 

 
Michael R. Buonaguro 
 
CC: Karen Hockin 
 Charles Keizer 


